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BIANNUAL HYDRANT FLUSHING 

Notice to all Water Department Customers : 

Every year, during the first week of May and October, the Water Department  

will flush all the fire hydrants in Town.   

 

Flushing is weather dependent; our Water Superintendent will flush early  

in the morning, but only on a non-rainy day.  For this reason, we are not able  

to give a specific date ahead of time.   

 

Our Clerk Treasurer will send out an email blast the day before to alert you.  

Please contact us to have your email address included on Town email blasts. 

 

Flushing will stir up naturally occurring sediment in your service line, and  

for several hours, you might experience cloudy and/or discolored water  

(possibly an orange to brown tinge) coming from your faucet /water pipes.   

 

Your water will be safe to drink.  However, before beginning a white wash,  

do not run water for two-three hours to allow time for the sediment to settle.  

We thank you for your cooperation during this biannual occurrence.  

 

If you need additional information, please call the Water Department (219-879-9353). 
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